[image: image1.png]



Stower Vale Pre-school

Newsletter Spring Term – 2019 - 1
Toddler Visit
The toddler group will be visiting us on Wednesday 6th February to make Chinese lanterns.
Forest Area Visits
Visits to the Forest Area this half term:-

Wednesday 30th January – 9.30am

Monday 5th February – 9.30am

Thursday 14th February – 9.30am
Please make a note of the dates your child/ren come to Pre-school and ensure your child has a water bottle and raincoat, waterproofs, welly boots, hats, gloves and warm clothing.  Reminders of the dates will be put on the notice board.
School Library visits
The children will be visiting the School library on Wednesday 30th January and Wednesday 13th February.  Your child will be able to choose a book and bring it home to share with you, please return the books before the next library visit, thank you.
Tapestry
Please remember to check your child’s Tapestry account, we aim to put new photographs on there at the end of each week and it’s a lovely way for you to keep up to date with what your child/ren have been up to at Pre-school.  You can also put photographs from home if you would like to share these with us, it’s lovely for us to share with the children as well and they can talk to us about things they do outside of Pre-school, thank you.

Weather
Just a reminder to please ensure you bring appropriate warm clothing and outdoor coats, hats and gloves as we go outside every day.  If we do get snow over the next couple of months that disrupts travel we will text you before 8.30am if Pre-school needs to close on that day.
Dates for the Diary

Forest area visits 
Wednesday 30th January – 9.30am

Monday 5th February – 9.30am

Thursday 14th February – 9.30am

Toddler visit – Wednesday 6th February
School library visits – Wednesday 30th January, Wednesday 13th February
Term Dates
Last day of term Friday 15th February 
Back to Pre-school Monday 25th February
Please note all term dates and activity days are also posted on the Pre-school website.

